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Dear Kieran 
 
 
In response to your OIA request asking for ‘the Bachelor of Health Science (Physiotherapy) 
honours acceptance rate, as well as the size of recent cohorts for undergraduates’. 
 
The 2023 Hons applications are still in progress, so all we can say at this stage is that 25 
students submitted expressions of interest.  Of those, 15 have been shortlisted for 
interviews. 

 
In 2022, 19 students submitted EOIs and 11 were accepted.  Of those 11, one student 
deferred for one year so will be in the 2023 starting cohort (Semester 2). 
 
There are 164 new students in the BHSc (Physiotherapy) in 2023 to date, and another 452 
returning students.  
 
Results are for confirmed students only, as at 25 May 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Alison Sykora 
Director of Communications 
AUT 
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